
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

[VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL] 

 

September 10, 2021 

 

Mr. Leon Todd 

Executive Director 

Board of Fire and Police Commissioners 

City Hall 

 

Mr. Todd, 

 

I am informed that Mr. Alexander C. Ayala has been designated as a police liaison officer 

by the Milwaukee Police Association and requests separation from the Milwaukee Police 

Department to assume the role of police liaison officer within the office of the Common 

Council – City Clerk. 

 

This office requests that the Board of Fire and Police Commissioners approve his request 

for separation.  This action should be effective September 7, 2021. 

 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.  Should you have questions, &c., of me, 

please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
James R. Owczarski 

City Clerk 

 

Cc:      Council President Cavalier Johnson 

 Ald. Michael J. Murphy 

 Mr. Andrew F. Wagner 

 Ms. Samantha Shields 

 Acting Chief Jeffrey Norman 

 Ms. Nicole Fleck 


